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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 

this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials,  

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.) 
 

NATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON POSITIVE DISCIPLINE OF THE TEACHERS 
DIGNITY COALITION (TDC) 

 
 The Teachers Dignity Coalition (TDC), in coordination with the Save the 
Children-Philippines will hold the National Seminar-Workshop on Positive Discipline 
from May 21 to 24, 2014 at the Oblates Missionary Center, Mangga St., Mapayapa 
Village 1, Capitol Site, Quezon City.  This activity will coincide with the National 
Council Meeting of the organization.   
 
 The Seminar-Workshop  aims to: 
 

1. equip the teacher-leaders with knowledge and skills on children’s 
rights and the principles of positive discipline;  

2. develop the rights-based classroom teaching and positive discipline 
approach among the participants; and 

3. provide the teachers with information on pertinent issues of 
education sector and to solicit more proposals for a better and 
improved education system.     

 
 The target participants are teacher-leaders, school administrators and other 
education personnel.  
 

More information may be inquired from any of the following: 
 

 Mr. Allen Carl Bartolome  
Mobile Phone No.: 0918-356-6370 

 

 Mr. Benjo G. Basas 
National Chairperson 
Teachers Dignity Coalition (TDC) 
Door F, Gen. T. De Leon cor. Diam St., Gen. T. De Leon, Valenzuela City 
Telefax Nos.: (02) 385-343; (02) 444-6564 
Mobile Phone No.: 0920-574-0241 

Email Address: teachersdignity@yahoo.com.ph 
Website Address: www.teachersdignity.com 
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